
This school year, Mitchell has been working hard at to build student
and staff confidence in numeracy. We are very proud of the

progress we have made toward this goal and we are looking forward
to continuing the hard work next year. A big thank you to Mme
Dewji, Mme Chang Dar Woon, Ms. Yip and Ms. Fedoruk for their

leadership in this adventure this year! Also a big thank you to Ms.
Janice Novakowski, our teacher-consultant and numeracy mentor,

for supporting our endeavours all year.
 For more information about evidence of learning regarding our

school goal, we encourage you to read Mme Val’s latest School Story
post on our website at: 

https://mitchell.sd38.bc.ca/school-learning-
story/news/2025/06/evidence-learning-building-confidence-through-

numeracy

Building confidence through numeracy

SPORTS DAY
On June 5 , all students participated in Sports Day! Decked out

in their team’s colours, they cheered and gave it their all to
compete in various games created and led by our grade 6 and 7
student volunteers. Thank you to Mme Billinger and Ms. Kullman
for organizing the event, and to PAC for providing snacks and a

pizza lunch for the whole school! We’d also like to thank the
families who joined us for the day: your presence made the day
even more fun! You’ll find pictures of the day on the next pages. 
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SPORTS DAYYEAR-END CONCERT

On June 12, students from divisions 5 to 17 participated in our
year-end concert. They sang and played instruments to showcase

the learning they have accomplished in music class this year.
Thank you to Mr. Wiens for bringing the gift of musical

education to our students! Thank you to the many families who
joined us for the event, making it even more special!



Bandorama

On the evening of May 28, students from divisions 1 to 4 were
invited to perform in Bandorama, a special musical event at

Cambie Secondary School featuring the Cambie Band and bands
from surrounding elementary schools. The Firebird Band

represented Mitchell very well during that evening. Thank you to
Mr. Wiens for his hard work preparing our students!



Congratulations, Grade 7
Firebirds!



Farewell
Grade 7's!

Division 1
Division 2

Division 3
Al Mousa, Farah

Brillantes, Kaeden

Chung, Sheldon

Dhillon, Jiwan

El-Qosoury, Malak

Islam, Talha

Khan, Zariya

Khiati, Zakaria

Li, Lilian

Marin, Sophia

Mir, Uzayr

Perida, Jenelle

Shetty, Shlok

Tang, Johnny

Xie, Colin

Bartolome, Thea

Bautista, Alexis

Datoo, Zaki

Do, Danica

Gastelum-Perez, Ada

Howu, Danielle

Ison, Noah

Limbo, Paxton

Lin, Lucas

Malyon, Ryan

Marnilo, Glendrich

Rempel, Anika

Requillo, Daniel

Thongchareune,
Constance

Al Mousa, Marah

Ali, Manal

Cheng, Thane

Cheremisin, Anthony

Dadwal, Gurzail

Dela Cruz, Markus

Dhariwal, Manjot

Faisal, Maheen

Go, Jacob

Islam, Emaan

Liang, Chloe

Lin, Luna

Mendoza, Reilly

Provozon, Tymur

Rahim, Muhammad

Sabir, Mina

Shukur, Adam

Yao, Cyrus



Dear Mitchell Community,
As we wrap up another incredible school

year, we want to extend our heartfelt
gratitude to each of you for your

dedication, enthusiasm, and support.
Thank you for making this year truly

special. We hope you enjoy a safe and
fun summer break with your loved ones,
filled with relaxation and adventure. We
look forward to welcoming you back on

September 2, 2025, for another fantastic
year together.

-Your Mitchell Team

LOOKING FORWARD TO
2025/2026


